
                            

 

 

What have your friends been up too? Amazing phonics! 

Lots of you are working 
incredibly hard our sounds 
of the week! Here are some 
pictures of our friend’s hard 
work! 

 

 

 

 

 

Math-a-magicians! 
Lots of you have been incredibly busy with your maths this week!  
 

 
   

 

 
It is really 

important in 
this tricky time 
that we try to 
stay active! 

Look how some 
of us have been 

doing this… 

Lots of amazing arts and crafts have been 
happening this week…we have some talented 
artists! 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Keep up with your reading at home. Some of you 
have been listening to audiobooks. Have you 
tried answering any questions on your book yet? 
 

Here some work that was done on ‘Daisy the 
Dream Fairy’. It sounds like a fantastic book! 

 
Look at some of the amazing reading 
activities people have been undertaking!  

                                         

 

Mrs Ross has been busy this 

week too! I made these to 

send to some of my friends 

and family! I hope they will 

like them! 

 

PE with Mrs Paul Bird! Well done Milena! 

 


